
Council 

April 8, 2024 

 

RESCIND ELECTION SIGNAGE POLICY  

 

Issue 

Election Signage Policy CMD-P-3.9 requires rescinding.  

 

Motion Proposed by Administration 

That Election Signage Policy CMD-P-3.9 be rescinded. 

 

Report, Analysis and Financial Implications 

Election Signage Policy CMD-P-3.9 is no longer required since Election Signage Bylaw 11-24 

was passed at the March 25, 2024 regular meeting.  

 

Strategic Plan Goals 

☐ Responsibly Managed Growth 

☐ Strong Local Economy 

☒ Organizational Excellence 
 

☐ 
Demonstrated Environmental 

Leadership   

☐ 
Enhanced Culture & Community 

Health   
 

Equity/Diversity/Inclusivity Impacts and Strategy 

n/a 

 

Environmental Impacts 

n/a 

 

Governing Policies/Bylaws/Legislation or Agreements 

n/a 

 

Public Participation Strategy 

n/a 

 

Alternatives for Consideration 

n/a 

 

CAO Comments 

I support the rescinding of this policy as the new guidance was approved at the previous 

Council meeting. 

 

Attachment(s) 

1. Election Signage Policy CMD-P-3.9 

 
Prepared by: 

Legislative & Policy Services 

March 27, 2024 

 


